
Career Service Rule Section 14-42 b) 3) provides that a request for consolidation or de-consolidation of 
appropriation accounts or appropriation sub-accounts may be initiated by appointing authorities, 

employees, or the Personnel Director and shall be determined by the Board only after interested parties 
have been given an opportunity to be heard.  In addition to the normal notice required for public hearings 
under Career Service Rule 2-32 A, notice of this public hearing shall be posted so that employees affected 

by the consolidation or de-consolidation shall be given reasonable notice of the time, date, place and 
subject of the hearing (Career Service Rule 2-32 B. 1). 

PLEASE POST ON ALL BULLETIN BOARDS AS SOON
AS POSSIBLE

Public Hearing Notice - No. 407

A Career Service Board Public Hearing has been scheduled regarding a request from the 
Department of Aviation to revise the department’s consolidation codes.

The scheduled time for the public hearing is Thursday, January 21, 2010 at 9:15 a.m., in the 
CSA Board Room, 4.F.6., Webb Municipal Building, 201 West Colfax Avenue. 

If anyone wishes to be heard by the Board on this item, please contact Leon Duran at 720-913-
5168 no later than 12:00 Noon on Tuesday, January 19, 2010.

If anyone wishes to submit written comments, please submit them IN
PERSON NO LATER THAN 12:00 NOON ON TUESDAY,  
JANUARY 19, 2010, TO: 

Pete Garritt 
HR Supervisor 
Career Service Authority 
201 West Colfax, 4th Floor 
Denver, Colorado 

BY MAIL TO BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN NOON ON TUESDAY,  
JANUARY 19, 2010, ADDRESSED TO: 

Pete Garritt 
HR Supervisor 
Career Service Authority 
201 West Colfax, Department 412 
Denver, Colorado 80202 

BY FAX, TO BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN NOON ON TUESDAY, 
JANUARY 19, 2010, TO:  (720-913-5720)

OR BY E-MAIL TO BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN NOON ON 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 19, 2010, TO: Peter.Garritt@ci.denver.co.us

If you would like to schedule a meeting with a member of Career Service Authority to discuss 
this proposal to revise DIA consolidation codes prior to the Public Hearing, please contact Dani 
Brown at 720-913-5610. 








